
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I'm Shawn Wood and I live in SW Portland. I encourage you to support HB 
2578 as it will allow a broader group of people to attain public office without the influence of large 
donors/corporations. Special interests and wealth have hijacked our politics and rule making. However 
they are the few and democracy belongs to the many. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Shawn Wood 
4140 SW 40th Pl 
Portland, OR 97221-4021 
 
 
 


